
Copyright ©2009 by 
®ENECON  Corporation.  

NEWS General

®

6 Platinum Court • Medford, NY 11763
Toll Free: 888-4-ENECON • Phone: 516-349-0022 • Fax: 516-349-5522

www.enecon.com • info@enecon.com 

 

ENECON Tennessee Hosts 
Successful Customer Event at 

Classic Car Museum

ENECON Tennessee 
recently hosted a 
Customer Event at the 
Lane Motor Museum in 
Nashville, TN, which is 
home to hundreds of 
classic cars from around 
the world.  

Over 20 current and 
prospective customers

were in attendance.

The multi-media 
presentation, given by
ENECON Tennessee 
President, Ted Griffith, 
with support from 
ENECON Corporation 
President, Andy 
Janczak, covered the 
latest advances in

polymeric maintenance 
and repair technology.

The open forum 
permitted the attendees 
to share their ENECON 
application stories, as 
well as learn from each 
other.  Discussions were 
always interactive and 
productive.

After the formal seminar,
the group enjoyed a 
buffet luncheon then a 
tour of the museum’s 
40,000+ square feet of 
open floor space.  
Specializing in European 
cars, the Lane Motor 
Museum has become a 
well known Nashville 
landmark.


